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Name: de Vries, Raeleen [mailto:Raeleen.deVries@airnz.co.nz] 

CC:  

Sent: Monday, 20 March 2006 11:06 am 

Your Submission: Redwood, Brishopdale and Spreydon Libraries nm 
 
Good morning, 
  
I am writing to ask you consider not closing the above local libraries.  My 
children love to walk to their local library being Redwood.  It is a great library 
and has a great community spirit. 
  
Thank you for your time 
  
Kind regards 
 

Raeleen  John Matt and Alexandra de Vries  

20 Saunders Place 

Redwood 

Christchurch  

Phone 03 3752 0496 

 


